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EAKRING WOMEN’S INSTITUTE 
 

 
 
 
 
The July Meeting was very interesting:  the  
President welcomed 3 guests to the Meeting, and 
the business was quickly dealt with.    
The Speaker,  Karen Winyard from the Nottingham 
Women’s History Group was introduced and gave 
a very informative talk and slide show on the  
history of 3 ladies who lived in Nottinghamshire in 
the 18th Century.  It was a real eye-opener on the 
life and times of women of all classes in that era 
and we were very grateful that fortunately it is not 
like this today.  
A raffle was held and refreshments were then 
served. 

‘ALTERATION TO SCHEDULED DATE’ 
 

The next Meeting is on Tuesday 27th August at 
7.15p.m. in the Cator Hall.    
This is an Open Meeting so everyone is welcome. 
 

Speaker                -              Andy Harris  
 

Subject                 -      Introduction to Drumming 
 

Refreshments - Pat Endean Rowe.  Hazel Pedley 
 

Vote of Thanks    -              Heather Brown 

SPEEDWATCH GROUP 
 

Please consider joining the Speed Watch 
Group to help keep our village safe. 

Local co-ordinator, Ken Woodvine, is waiting 
to hear from you! Contact by email; 
clerk@eakringparishcouncil.gov.uk  

or text 07708 663342 
Without more volunteers we will be unable to 

start the training. 

RUMMIKUB & KURLING 
 

No Meetings during August. 
Restart – September. 

ST. ANDREW’S CHURCH 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Services at Eakring for August are shown below:- 
 

       Sunday                4th  August          9.00am 
 Worship for All      Heather Brown  
 

       Sunday               11th  August           9.00am 
 Worship for All       Heather Brown 
 

       Sunday                  18th  August             9.00am 
 Worship for All                  Heather Brown 
 

       Sunday               25th August            9.00am 
 Worship for All                  Heather Brown 

 

A genuine local family 
business based in North 

Nottinghamshire. 
 

Delivering milk & 
breakfast goods to your 

doorstep for over 30 years.  

 Just One Thing 
Over the weekend of the 13th-14th July, a  

collection was held at St. Andrew's Church for 
toiletries and cleaning products for Newark 

Women's Aid. We were overwhelmed by the 
response. Thank you so much for your  

kindness and generosity.  
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EAKRING PARISH COUNCIL 
 

The Parish Council had a very  
positive meeting on 10th July at the 
Cator Hall. The meeting was preceded 
with a presentation from Cllr Joe Parks 
on the Cator Hall history and his vision 

for how it could widen a greater audience appeal. 
With 13 members of the public present, a good  
interactive discussion took place and ideas will be 
expanded upon ahead of the next meeting. 
 

The meeting itself covered the routine items of 
business, but also the exciting news that National 
Grid pledged a large number of volunteers to do 
various tasks around the village on Friday 19th  
July. Projects included; bench renovation, work at 
Mompesson Cross and the clearing-out of the brook 
area on Kirklington Rd. Many  thanks to the  
residents who put forward their suggestions and 
lending a hand on the day as well as their gardening 
tools! 
 

Our local County Councillor Scott Carlton and 
NSDC have been in meetings with us to get the 
footpaths and verges under control. It is all looking 
very positive for work to begin over the coming 
weeks. 
 

An unexpected and very gratefully received  
donation of £1000 was pledged by a resident to help 
with the ongoing project work around the Cator 
Hall garden;  they will be involved in the design 
work that will make it a lovely usable space whilst 
minimising any noise issues with clever fence work 
and planting.  
 

NEXT COUNCIL MEETING: 4th SEPTEMBER 

MOBILE LIBRARY  
 

Next scheduled visit is for  

Monday 19th August 
11.00am         Savile Arms 

11.20am    Triumph Road. 
 

‘Step aboard AND find a great story’ 

Advance Notice 
 

The Cator Hall Pop up Pub 
 

The Pop up Pub will NOT be open during 
the month of August due to the scheduled 
improvement works and redecorating of the 
Cator Hall;   the next Pop-up will be on  

Friday 6th September.  

EAKRING CANCER SUPPORT GROUP 
 

 

The next Eakring Cancer 
Support Group will take 
place at 11.00am on  
Monday 5th August 2024 at 
The Daffodil Tearoom, 

Main Street, Eakring. Anyone affected by cancer in 
any way is welcome.   For further information;  
contact Jo on 07852431270  

Projects Cleared, Cleaned & Refurbished  
 

Thank you to all the residents and volunteers from  
National Grid for their splendid maintenance work. 

 
 

Public Bench 
Main Street. 

(next to the old  
Telephone Box) 

 

 
Public Bench &  

Historical Eakring  
Information Stand. 
(Kirklington Rd) 

 
 

 
Mompesson Cross 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Water Trough. 

 

This feature of the  
village has been over-

grown and unseen for a  
long time. 

 

(Kirklington Rd) 

CONDOLENCES 
To the family and friends of David Walker; 

formerly of Bleak House, passed away at home with 
his family beside him on July 2nd. A much missed 

brother, husband, father and grandfather xx 
——————————————- 

To the family and friends of  Karen Mawer; 
Leyfields Farm. Wellow Rd . Kneesall,  

passed away July 4th . 
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